
 

 

Mr. Chairman, members of the committee, I appreciate the opportunity to address you this 
morning on an issue important to NRA members and gun owners throughout Kansas.  My name 
is John Commerford and I am here today on behalf of the National Rifle Association Institute for 
Legislative Action to express our support for HB 2087.  This legislation addresses an issue that 
arose after the passage of HB 2578 last session.    
 
HB 2578 included language which was supposed to provide for protections against local 
regulations of Federal Firearms License (FFL) holders.  Unfortunately this was not accurately 
represented in the bill and needs to be addressed with the new legislation before you.    
 
HB 2087 is a technical fix that will accurately provide important protections for FFL’s.   
 
On behalf of the National Rifle Association I respectfully request your support of House Bill 
2087.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
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